
 

 

 

 

To Our Patients with BlueCross BlueShield of Tennessee Health Insurance: 

As you may have heard, Mid-Tennessee Bone and Joint will remain an in-network preferred provider for 
BlueCross BlueShield effective January 1, 2017.  All BlueCross BlueShield network P and S policy holders 
will experience no change in coverage through Mid-Tennessee Bone and Joint.   

BlueCross BlueShield policy holders who carry Medicare Advantage or are state or federal employees 
were never affected and remain in-network with our clinic, as well. 

Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to providing the best possible orthopedic care 
to you and your family for many years to come.   

Sincerely, 

The Physicians of MTBJ 

  


